Tom Karier Chair Washington

Frank L. Cassidy Jr. "Larry" Washington

James A. Yost Idaho

W. Bill Booth Idaho



Joan M. Dukes Vice-Chair Oregon

Melinda S. Eden Oregon

Bruce A. Measure Montana

Rhonda Whiting Montana

November 26, 2007

MEMORANDUM

TO: Council Members

FROM: Terry Morlan

SUBJECT: Presentation by Steve Wright, Bonneville Administrator

Steve Wright will offer comments to the Council at the beginning of its December meeting. We do not have currently information on the topics he will address. However, among the important activities that Bonneville has been engaged in are the Biological assessment and draft opinion and the implementation of the Regional Dialogue Policy. Other potential topics might be an update on Bonneville's current financial condition or the idea of an energy efficiency forum.

This provides an important opportunity for communication between Bonneville and the Council. It gives Council members a chance to hear what is on the Administrator's mind and to ask questions that are on Council members' minds.

q:\tm\council mtgs\2007\dec 07\(c-1) steve wright cm.doc

503-222-5161 800-452-5161 Fax: 503-820-2370